
Dear Parents, 

What a beautiful time of year! Christmas is a time for celebrating with 

family and friends, seeing the joy of Christmas in the eyes of children, 

and enjoying family traditions. It is also a time to celebrate an event 

that has changed people for over 2,000 years: the birth of Jesus Christ. 

This event provides celebration, joy and hope. A baby born in a 

humble stable brought hope to the world we live in today. 

Amidst all the preparation for the Christmas holiday, it is important to 

take time to share the story of Jesus' birth with your child. Invite your 

child to set up a manger scene, and talk about Mary, Joseph, and Baby 

Jesus. Share the excitement that such a story brings and help your 

child understand the true meaning of Christmas.  

As you celebrate, Faith Fellowship Church invites our families to attend 
Christmas Eve Service at 4:00 pm, live Nativity at 5:00pm with another 
service at 5:30pm. 

In His Love, 

Ms. Carissa 
Director 
 

Baby Jesus Birthday Party 

December 20th we will be celebrating the birth of Baby Jesus! Please 

have your child come dressed in red, green and as festive as they'd 

like! We will have special in-class activities and the children will be 

visiting a "live" Nativity to present Baby Jesus with a gift and sing Him a 

Christmas song. Each age group will be collecting donations of baby 

gifts (unwrapped) in honor of Baby Jesus. All items collected will go to 

families in need throughout the community.  
 

Please see the breakdown of what each classroom is collecting:  

• Infants, Tweens & Tiny Tots - Baby blankets and pacifiers 

• K-3  - Bibs, Onesies and Baby socks 

• K-4 - Baby Wipes 

• VPK - Diapers, sizes 1, 2, and 3 

 
 

Birthdays 
12/2 William Chen 

12/3 Jonathan Romano 

12/6 Weston Howard 

12/7 Jordan Thomas 

12/9 Kai Sinnes 

12/10 Sadie Meek 

12/16 Luis Ventura Paiva Bueno 

12/16 Gracie Neisler 

12/18 Tinsley Manning 

12/24 Zane Gall 

12/29 Hana Rezvan 

12/30 Ava Friedel 

12/30 Stella Ketterer 

 

Staff 

Birthdays 
12/4 Ms. Amy 

12/27 Ms. Lindsay 
 

Dates to  
Remember 

 

December 20 

11:30am Dismissal/  

No Aftercare 
 

December 21– January 5 

Christmas Break/ No 
School 

 

January 8 

Return to School 
 

January 15 

MLK Jr. Day—No School 



24-25 Enrollment Information 

 Faith Fellowship Academy will begin enrollment for the 24-25 school year on January 10, 

2024 for all Academy and Church families. Enrollment forms will be emailed out to parents 

to fill out and submit online. We will be enrolling children ages 12 months (as of August 1, 

2024) through VPK.  

Don’t delay, registration will open to the public on January 27, 2024. 

 

 

 


